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Christopher Cooney

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 12:01 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150075

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 9:51 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150075 
 
Copy on file, see 1187813C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 8:56 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: My contact 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 7:07 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: My contact 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Daniel Tobin 
Company:  
Primary Phone: 5615104937 
Secondary Phone: 6315215662 
Email: djnibot@aol.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
Please do not allow the purchase of the coal plant in Jacksonville by FPL for that ridiculous price. If it must be purchased,
$300 million is a fair price 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
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